
 

COVID 19 Response 

Access Floor Specialists is deeply concerned with the Coronavirus (COVID-19), which 
poses a worldwide health emergency. The health and safety of our employees, 
customers, partners, their families and the communities we serve is our number one 
priority. 

As the situation continues to evolve, we’re closely following the most up-to-date guidelines 
from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and implementing their 
recommendations throughout our stores and workspaces. 

Minimizing the spread of germs is one of the most important preventative measures we 
can take. We are training our staff if they are on site to follow the CDC guidelines and 
employ 6’ distancing from other workers (when possible), wipe down equipment and tools 
with disinfectant and practice frequent and thorough hand washing. 

We are encouraging our employees to stay home, when sick, to help contain the spread of 
COVID-19.  

Several communities have suspended all construction projects and we will obey all 
government mandated shutdowns should they occur.  We will be available for our 
customers via phone, email and web meetings to facilitate your projects and be poised to 
perform for you when we emerge from this National Health Emergency. 

 

http://links.e.sherwin-williams.com/ctt?kn=10&ms=MTcxMDIyODYS1&r=MTQ2NDIyODkyNTQ0S0&b=0&j=MTg0MTEzNzMyNAS2&mt=1&rt=0

